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MISSION STATEMENT  

  Be The Best We Can Be!  

  

     15 June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

This week Louise, our Home School Practitioner, will be delivering your child’s own copy of their class 

Nursery Rhyme Book.  This is a welcome gift from Mayfield PS and will be used in class when your child 

starts with us in August.   A video of your child’s teacher reading some of the ryhmes will be available on 

our website this week.  The teacher has also added some fun learning activities you can do at home with 

your book. 

 

Reading and listening to rhymes is a very important part of early literacy skills and development.  Use your 

book over the summer to support your child with their early learning.   

 

All pupils will be in school mornings only Wednesday 18 – Friday 20 August 2021.  All pupils will start full 

days from Monday 23 August 2021.  We can not provide details, at the moment, of start and end times 

due to COVID guidance.  We will provide you with this information as soon as possible. 

 

We look forward to meeting you all in person in August 2021.  Enjoy your summer.  

 

Mrs A Dingwall 

DHT Mayfield PS 

 

             

  


